
BUFFALO CITY
METROPOLITAN MUNICIPALITY

Easter Message
Fellow residents of our Metro, receive our kind greetings
We want to take this opportunity to wish all residents of Buffalo City a holy, 
safe and happy Easter Weekend. 
We are hoping that these days will be fruitfully enjoyed with families and 
in worship by all those residents of our Metro who are Christians. 
We are pleading with all those who will be driving to do so with care and 
ensure that they respect the rules of the road. Road carnage should not 
characterise this Easter Weekend and this can only happen if we work 
together on our roads. 
Our law enforcement and traffic services will be fully functional in order 
to ensure that you enjoy the Easter Weekend. It however starts with each 
person being responsible with their lives and those of others. 
During this period, our municipality will be hard at work bringing services 
to you in order make this important holy weekend worthwhile. 
Worship safely. 
Thank You! 

UNITY IN ACTION. A CITY HARD AT WORK


